Sent: 24/04/2017 2:19:15 PM
Subject: DA modifications comment

Hi,
| would like to make a submission regarding the following modification of a DA:

No. Mod2017/0063-(DA2014/0875)

The applicant is once again requisition to extend the working time from 5pm to 8pm. Also,
extending Saturday hours from 1pm to 4pm.

As a local owner/occupier and long term resident of Freshwater, | am against the extension of
the above working hours.

Development is a part of our urban landscape. There has been and still is a lot of development
in Freshwater.

However, the extra noise from the extended hours and also, possible extra dust generated is
not acceptable. Everyone deserves and needs weekend time with family and friends.

We are already tolerating a lot of noise and dust from the Diggers Development.
| think it will set an alarming precedent to extend the working hours.

| do not agree with this modification.

sincerely

Kerry Downes

3/43 Oceanview Rd
Freshwater 2096



